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Parents and Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to welcome you back to school this week. From my point of view the 
children have all made a fantastic start to the term, entering school happy and calm. 
Walking around classrooms I have been so proud of how ready to learn all children have 
been – it has been wonderful to start to get to know the children individually.  
I have already been able to talk to some of you on the gate in the morning and at the end of 
the school day but if you haven’t already then please come and say ‘Hi’  
 
Come and meet me in person……. 
 
A reminder that I will be offering an informal opportunity for you to come and get to know 
me better.  I would like to offer two opportunities (if you haven’t already) to come and meet 
me in person in school: 
 
Wednesday 25th September at 8:45am (after drop off) until 9:30am  
 

OR  
 

Monday 30th September at 2:45pm (before pick up)  
 
This will be an opportunity for you to hear more about my vision for Lillington, and for me to 
listen to your feedback and views too. I will send a reminder and more information ahead of 
the first date.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
 
Miss A Norcliffe 
Headteacher  
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